Roxanne Maher

From: Fred Allyn, 1l

Sent: Monday, May 06, 2024 4:11 PM

To: Town Council Group

Cc: Roxanne Maher

Subject: New Director of Land Use and Planning

Good afternoon all,

| wanted to make you aware that we have a new Director of Land Use and Planning. Liz Burdick, who served in this role
in Ledyard some years ago has returned. Liz is highly competent and has hit the ground running once again.

Her intent is to attend the 5/22 Town Council meeting to have a formal introduction to all Councilors.
Best,

Fred

Fred B. ALLWL (

Mayor, Town of Ledyard, CT
741 Colonel Ledyard Hwy.
Ledyard, CT 06339

Tel (860) 464-3221
www.ledyardct.org

NOTICE* Effective June 11, 2018
Town Hall hours are 7:30AM-4:45PM Mon-Thurs
CLOSED FRIDAYS



